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Board of Management Agreed Report  

 

A Meeting of the Board of Management of Ard Rí Community National School took place in the school on 

11/09/2025 from 7.00pm to time 8.10pm 

 

Agreed Report  

1. The Board of Management approved the minutes of the previous meeting on 19/06/2025 

2. The Child Protection Oversight Report was presented, read, discussed and noted 

3. Bullying Behaviour Updates as per Bí Cineálta were presented, read, discussed and noted 

4. The Board of Management was presented with the most recent Finance Report from Finance Section 

LMETB. The report was read, discussed and noted.  

5. The Board of Management was presented with a report on Green Schools/Sustainability initiatives in 

the school. The report was read, discussed and noted 

6. The Principal provided a report to the Board of Management including updates on Teaching, Learning 

and Assessment and Department of Education and Youth Inspections since the last meeting of the 

Board of Management  

7. The Board of Management ratified the following Policies: 

• Child Safeguarding Statement 
• Child Safeguarding Review Checklist 
• Notification to Partners of Review of Child Safeguarding Statement 

• Bí Cineálta Procedures 
• Bí Cineálta Policy 

• Admissions Policy 
• Admissions Notice 

• Critical Incident Management Plan 

• Permission for the Principal to Suspend up to three days 
• Permission for the Principal to Suspend up to five days in consultation with the 

Chairperson of the Board of Management 

• Swimming Policy 

8. The Board of Management was provided with an update of Student Voice Activities and Initiatives. 

The report was read, discussed and noted. 
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9. The Board of Management was provided with a report from the Parents Association. The report was 

read, discussed and noted. The Board of Management also considered any proposed fundraising 

initiatives.  

10. The Board of Management expressed their congratulations to Cailín Sweeney, Catherine Dooley, Ciara 

Hughes. 

11.  The Board of Management expressed their thanks to the outgoing Parent Assocaition for supporting 

strong home-school links throughout the last academic year and Edwena Landy, our Hot School 

Lunches Operative for her support to the scheme over the past 2 years. 

12. The next meeting of the Board of Management is scheduled for 14/10/2025 at 7pm. 


